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Timeline subject to change.

RIGHTOFWAY
COMMUNICATIONS
Spring 2022-Late 2023

TRANSMISSION
LINE RETIREMENT
Summer 2023-Fall 2023

PROJECT
ANNOUNCEMENT

Spring 2022

SUBSTATION
CONSTRUCTION

Early 2023-Late 2023

PROJECT
COMPLETE

Late 2023

The project involves:
• Building Beckwith Substation near the intersection of Wells Street and 

Mildred Avenue
• Expanding Industrial Park Substation off Investment Drive 
• Retiring approximately 4 miles of transmission line between Industrial 

Park Substation off Investment Drive and Spy Run Substation off Spy 
Run Avenue

Retiring the existing 4-mile line involves removing transmission wires 
and tops of poles. Lower-voltage distribution wires, third-party utilities 
and associated poles may remain.

WHAT

The project strengthens the electric transmission system in the area by 
reconfiguring the power grid to allow I&M representatives to retire 
deteriorating infrastructure from the 1960s. Building the new substation 
allows the company to retire the 4-mile transmission line. The new 
substation connects to a higher voltage transmission line along Wells 
Street allowing for future economic development in the area.

WHY

The project area includes:
• City of Fort Wayne
• Wayne and Washington townships in Allen County

WHERE

GLENBROOK AREA
SUBSTATION AND LINE 
REMOVAL PROJECT
Indiana Michigan Power (I&M) representatives plan power grid 
upgrades to improve electric reliability for customers in Fort 
Wayne. The Glenbrook Area Substation and Line Removal Project 
involves building a new substation, expanding a substation and 
retiring approximately 4 miles of transmission line.
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GLENBROOK AREA SUBSTATION AND LINE REMOVAL PROJECT
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WE VALUE YOUR INPUT. PLEASE SEND COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS TO:
BRIAN RECKER • PROJECT OUTREACH SPECIALIST
BRECKER@AEP.COM • 3802055381
INDIANAMICHIGANPOWER.COM/GLENBROOK  
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